
SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION 
UNITED STATES NATIONAL MUSEUM 

WASHINGTON , D .C . 20560 

AIRMAIL 

Mr. Oscar E. Monnig 
29 Chelsea Drive 
Fort Worth, Texas 76134 

Dear Mr. Monnig: 

December 31, 1969 

Thank you for the copy of your recent letter to Ed Anders. 
I was pleased to hear that you were sending Ed a small amount 
of Bells material. Your comments have been passed along to 
Brian, and ~d Henderson will be writing you soon. 

Best wishes for the New Year! 

Sincerely yours, 

.el Roy S. C rke, Jr, 
Associa Curator 
Divisi n of Meteorites 


